
We Need 
Your Help ! 

The Project 

Coming Soon.. 

Contact  

This project aims to provide an accurate record of 
Asian life and migration in the UK, with real life  
stories, historic information and culture examples of 
life growing up in the UK. 
 
Growing up as a British Asian or the Asian contribution to the 
World Wars, is not regularly discussed, documented or covered 
in the media, schools or general literature. So we aim to in-
crease awareness for all site visitors and help share stories of 
general British Asian life in the UK. 
 
Main Objectives; 
 To be a reference site for British Asian History 
 Document real life stories on life and migration 
 Growing up as a British Asian in 1960’s, 70’s, 80’s & 90’s 
 Awareness of Asian involvement in World War 1 and 2 
 Provide a time line of major British Asian Events 
 Share photos, documents and media 
 
This is an ongoing project, so please contribute and come back 
regularly to watch as the site . 

Asianmigration.org is a not for profit Social 
enterprise, so we need your help for the site 
to grow and become a reference site. 
 

How You Can Help 
 Real Stories - We need your stories 

from parents, grandparents on life 
and migration to the UK. A form is 
available to help you capture infor-
mation. 

 Photos - We need you to scan and 
send pictures of real events and life. If 
you can’t scan we can help. 

 Videos - We need old movies and 
videos to share on the site. 

 Share - Please spread the word we 
have no advertising funds. 

 Sponsorship - We need businesses to 
sponsor or advertise on our site. 

 Donate - We are not for profit and 
have limited funds, any donation is 
welcome. 

The project is live and has just started, here’s what to expect over the next few 
months. 
 Website - Basic site ready, full site under development 
 Social media, Twitter, Facebook and You Tube Feeds are coming soon. 
 Newsletter via email to be launched soon 

 Forum under development  
 Press releases and marketing activity coming soon 

 Exhibitions later in the year 

 

Sign Up 

We want you to sign up for 
our Newsletter service. 
 
We will not send you junk 
mail or pass your details onto 
other organisations. 
 
Just ask to add your address 

At the moment we have limited resources, so the best way to contact us is via email  

email: info@asianmemories.org 
web: www.asianmemories.org 

www.asianmemories.org 


